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Re: Dumpster information
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 1:48 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,
We would recommend approval with the understanding that:

1. The dumpster only stays there as long as it is needed. We don't want this to linger on to long.

2. The petitioner coordinates with the other tenants in the building as the dumpster will be occupying a "Delivery Area
which may have an affect on these businesses.

3. That the Natick Fire Department be consulted with on this request.

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 1:45 PM, Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> wrote:
Donna,

We would recommend approval with the understanding that:
On Tue, Feb 6, 2018 at 2:03 PM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Lt. Lauzon,
Do you have a recommendation or approval of this?
Thank you.
Donna Donovan
Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

508-647-6410

On Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 10:23 AM, Gustavo DeAlmeida <lebellespanatick@gmail.com> wrote:
Good morning Donna/Brian,

Donna- how many days after the meeting, would | have a answer if it was approved? Thank you
Brian - | believe the best place for the dumpster will be behind the build at Adams St, right behind the back door of
our location. As far as | can see there is not parking spots behind the build being a great place to leave the

dumpster, it will not block the street and any entrance. Please let me know what else should | provide. Thank you

Best,
-Gus
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On Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 9:56 AM -0500, "Brian Lauzon" <lauzon@natickpolice.com> wrote:

| will need to know the dimensions of the dumpster and exactly where it would be located. We need to make
sure that access is maintained for vehicles along the street especially emergency vehicles.
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On Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 8:51 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Gus,

The Board of Selectmen would need to grant you approval to occupy a public way. The earliest that they
could do this is at the meeting on February 12th. | have included Lt. Lauzon on this email. Lt. Lauzon, do you
support this request?

Thank you.
Donna

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410

On Fri, Jan 26, 2018 at 1:34 PM, Gustavo DeAlmeida <lebellespanatick@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello Donna,

I hope all is well with you. We spoke last week in person, we are beginning a project in downtown Natick at
26 Main St, Natick MA 01760. We are hoping to have a dumpster for probably 3-4 weeks over there in the
next week, we know the main st is very busy and probably the best way will be in the back alley at Adams
St. We know the dumpster company has to have a kind of permit with the city but How can we get a permit
for putting a dumpster at 26 Main St? Thank you for your time

Best,
-Gus

BBl

Gustavo Almeida
General Manager, Le Belle Spa Skincare & Massage, Inc

857-258-0656 | 26 Main St, Natick, MA 01760
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